
 
 
 

Weekly Update—Wednesday, January 13, 2021 
 

New Updates:  
 
1. Virtual Meeting. The next virtual meeting is today (Wednesday, January 13, 2021) from 5:00-6:00 pm 

via Zoom. Here is the link:  
Join Zoom Meeting:      https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81750785623 
 

2. Returning to In-Person Learning. We are looking forward to Tuesday, January 19 when all elementary 
students will return to in-person learning, and our middle and high school students return to hybrid 
learning.  
 
Also, we are excited to see so many of our students who were learning via FuelED return to in-person 
learning. We’ll see you on Tuesday. 
 

3. FuelED Re-Starting. FuelED classes resumed on Monday. Principals are working with students and 
parents to make sure they have everything in order to access this coursework. There will be 
opportunities for students to connect with students who are learning in-person. This information will 
come from school leaders. 
 

4. 2021-22 Choice Window Opening. Next Tuesday, we will be opening the Choice Window for the next 
school year. More information will be provided via an update from Eric McMartin (Assistant 
Superintendent) and online at www.mssd14.org .  
 

5. MSSD COVID Intake Form.  We ask that everyone continues to use the MSSD COVID Intake Form. This 
form is used only for students and staff who are absent due to unexplained or unexpected illness. This 
new process allows us to have consistent communication with staff and parents, which ultimately 
contributes to a stronger contact tracing process and the continuation of in-person learning. Here is the 
link to the form: https://tinyurl.com/y3twvmap  
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